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ADDITIONAL INFORMATION FOR PLANNING APPLICATION 2016/5744/P 
 
Further to our recent telephone conversations regarding the proposed works to 
the shopfront fascia at 12 Earlham Street, please find below evidence that 12 
Earlham Street previously had a simple fascia matching that currently seen on 10 
Earlham Street. Our planning application seeks to remove the existing 
‘traditional’ style fascia and replace it with the simpler fascia more appropriate 
for a residential property and matching that existing at 10 Earlham Street. 
 
We trust the documents help support the application.  
 

1. Archive photo  
12 Earlham Street is seen to the right of the photo next to the F W Collins 
shopfront. 

 
 

 
  



2. Seven Dials Renaissance 
This 1990 report provides contemporary elevation and text on the street 
elevations within the 7 dials area. The relevant page is below. The fascia 
to 12 Earlham Street matches that of 10 Earlham Street and is of a simple 
nature matching that in the photo.  

 

 


